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                Newsletter –Conversation that Matters - ‘Safe and Unsafe Touch’             

 

Dear Parents, 

We are thrilled to present the ninth edition of our newsletter for parents-Insights. As always, our aim 
remains steadfast: to nurture a collaborative partnership with you, esteemed parents, in shaping the 
holistic development of our students. 

In this edition, we are focusing on the topic – ‘Conversation that Matters-Safe and Unsafe Touch’. 
Teaching children about safe and unsafe touch is an essential part of their personal safety education. 
The goal is to empower children with the knowledge and tools they need to recognize safe and unsafe 
touch and to feel confident speaking up about their boundaries. It’s crucial that these conversations are 
ongoing and adapted as children grow and their understanding evolves. 

To access detailed information and valuable insights on this important topic, please click here. 

 Together, let us embark on this journey of learning and growth, as we strive to empower our students for 
success and leadership. 

 
Thank you for your unwavering support. 
 
 
Warm regards, 

 
 

Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر  
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
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